
Alliance East Belfast Office

29 May 1991

Dear Mr Sinnamon

sincerelyYour,

Please continue to remember us and bear us up in your thoughts 
and prayers.

Dr John T A’ 
PARTY LEADEi

Mr Noel Sinnamon
Secretary
Ulster Quaker Peace Committee
39 Circular RoadJordanstown
BT37 ORB

447A Newtownards Road 
Belfast BT4 1AQ 
Northern Ireland
Telephone (0232) 455J36 
Facsimile (0232) 455136

Thank you very much for your letter of encouragement and 
support. The Quakers have always been an example to the rest 
of God's people and to the world at large for their commitment 
to patient, non-violent progress and we take special 
encouragement from your prayers and good wishes.


